
 TOWN OF OTEGO 
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Otego will hold a 

public hearing on August 10, 2022, beginning at 6:00 p.m. at the Municipal Building, 

3526 NYS Route 7, Otego, New York, to receive public comment on the proposed 

adoption of Local Law No. 3 for 2022, entitled “ A Local Law Amending the  

Town of Otego Zoning Ordinance.” The Local Law proposes to amend the zoning 

classification of several tax map parcels from R1 (Residential Commercial District) to 

R4 (Light Industrial Overlay District). 

A copy of the proposed local law is on file at the Town Clerk's office for 

inspection during regular business hours. A copy of the proposed local laws also 

posted on the Town's website at www.townofotego.com.  

 Communications in writing regarding the proposed local law may be filed with 

the Town Clerk prior to the public hearing or with the Town Board at the public 

hearing. Persons with disabilities who require assistance in attending the public 

hearing, or in furnishing comments and suggestions, should contact the undersigned to 

request such assistance.   

 

Dated:   July 27, 2022      

 

Terri Horan, Town Clerk 

Town of Otego 

(607) 988-2698 

http://www.townofotego.com/

